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NOTICE	TO	THE	MARKET	

 

OCEANPACT	SERVIÇOS	MARÍTIMOS	S.A.	 (“OceanPact” or “Company”), in compliance 

with the provisions laid down by Law No. 6404/76 and CVM Ruling No. 44/21, in addition 

to the information already disclosed to the market on the Material Fact disclosed on 

August 14, 2021, and on the Notice to the Market disclosed on September 1st, 2021, hereby 

informs its shareholders and the market in general that, on this date, its wholly-owned 

subsidiary OceanPact Netherlands B.V. ("OceanPact Netherlands") has entered into a 

Purchase and Sale Agreement with Neptune Subsea AS, under which OceanPact 

Netherlands has acquired the foreign-flagged vessel Larissa, of the RSV type. 

The acquisition of the vessel – already taken into account in the forecasts released on 

August 14, 2021 – aims to meet the requirements deriving from the charter agreement 

executed between the Company and Petróleo Brasileiro S.A., as disclosed in the Notice to 

the Market released on September 1st, 2021. 

The Company shall keep its shareholders and the market updated on any relevant 

unfolding concerning the issues addressed herein. 
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